BOROUGH OF HOMESTEAD

ALLEGHENY COUNTY, PENNSYLVANIA
Special Meeting
April 23, 2019 - 5:30PM

President Cunningham called the April 23, 2019 special meeting of the Homestead Borough Council to order at 5:30p.m.

PRESENT FOR ROLL CALL

President Cunningham, Rev. Louise Benton, Mr. Drew Borcik, Ms. Wanda Burwell, Ms. Lynette Mariner, Ms. Mary Nesby, Mrs. Kim Fowler, Solicitor Heminger, and Manager Zang. Also, present for the meeting employee, Michelle Derry and Union Representative, Greg Stiger.

Discussion took place regarding the April 4, 2019 letter from Solicitor Heminger to Michelle Derry. Derry was to provide a response to the Borough Manager by April 11, 2019. Derry presented medical document to President Cunningham upon the start of the meeting this evening. President Cunningham proceeded to read the response from Michelle Derry's doctor to all in attendance as per the request of Michelle Derry. Discussion took place in regards to the capabilities and accommodations for Michelle Derry. Michelle Derry agreed to the proposed schedule provided by Manager Zang with accommodating her needs of not walking no more than 2 hours at a time.

Executive Session held following meeting.